
 
 

 

No. 452 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Education 
 

Zuccoli Government School  
 

1. Have you consulted with Mother Teresa Catholic Primary School (as 
distinct from Catholic Education NT) on the new plans for shared 
services between it and Zuccoli Government School? Please list 
meeting dates.  

 
2. Who has been awarded the Tender to build Zuccoli Government 

School? 
 
3. When will headworks commence in 2018?  
 
4. When will construction commence in 2018-19?   
 
5. When will the oval be built and at what cost?  
 
6. Will the oval still be shared between both schools?  
 
7. Will the oval have lights at night for evening sports and to discourage 

anti-social behavior?  
 
8. Will transportables be used in any of: 

 
a. Bakewell Primary School 
b. Driver Primary School 
c. Durack Primary School 
d. Gray Primary School 
e. Moulden Primary School 
f. Woodroffe Primary School 

 
In 2019?  

 
9. Will the Department of Education be engaging Charles Darwin 

University to conduct further demographic research on school 
demand in Palmerston?  

 


